
April 20th, 2020 
To all faculty and staff 
 

Measures concerning the new coronavirus (COVID-19) 
(April 20th announcement) 

 
 
  With the declaration of a State of Emergency announced on April 16th, 2020, the limitation 
level for activities at NAIST was raised from Level 2 (minimal limitations) to Level 3 
(increased limitations), in accordance with the Guide for Limiting Activities to Prevent the 
Spreading of the New Coronavirus (COVID-19) Infection. 
  Following this change, in principle, students are not to come to the NAIST campus and 
employees are to work at home. However, please not the following information. 
 
For students entering the campus: 
While entering the division complex buildings is possible when limited to doing this for the 
continuation of ongoing experiments and research, please follow the information and 
instructions of the division to which your laboratory belongs. 
Please note that students may use the NAIST cafeteria and convenience store. 
 
For employee work methods: 
As was announced in the “Employment system changes to prevent the spread of new 
coronavirus (COVID-19) infection” email sent on April 16th, 2020, full-time faculty and staff, 
fixed-term contract employees, and temporary employees are asked to make efforts to reduce 
their reporting to work on campus. 
 
YOKOYA Naokazu 
Head, Crisis Measures Headquarters 
 
For inquiries: Crisis Measures Headquarters 
Planning and General Affairs Division ARUGA (Mr.), KAMON (Mr.) 
E-mail: somu[at]ad.naist.jp 


